
 CAWFEST 2023! 
 

This year we are celebrating 70 years since Cawston Primary 
School opened at our current site in May 1953.  
 
We look forward to celebrating our 70th with 
you at our CAWFEST summer festival this 
Friday 7th July.   
Gates open at 5.30pm and there will be    
music and entertainment, games as well as 
food and drink.                                              
Cawfest is a time of celebration and we in-
vite all families, friends and the wider com-
munity including ex-pupils as we commemorate 70 years of the 
Cawston Primary family.  
 

As well as being a great social occasion, Cawfest is our biggest 
fundraiser of the year by the Friends, providing funding for many 
of the extracurricular trips and visits we offer the children.  
 

Commemorative cups will be available to purchase on the night.   
 

Please bring your friends and family and support this event.   
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Sports Day 
Thursday 6th July 

Gates open at 9.30am, 
events begin at 10am 

 
CAWFEST 

Friday 7th July 
Gates open @ 5.30pm 

 
Community Café 

Thursday 13th July, 8.45 
in the Hive 

 
Transition days  

12th/13th July 
Meet your child’s new 

class teacher 2pm Café in 
hall and 2.30pm to class. 

 
Art Trail  

Monday 17th July  
3pm onwards 

 
End Of Term/Year 

Friday 21st July 

Year Class  

Name 

Teacher 

(pupils per 

R/1 Poplar Mrs Ward 

(32) 

2 Oak Mrs Lucas 

(28) 

3/4 Hazel Mrs McCann 

(26) 

4/5 Beech Mrs Dafforn 

(27) 

6 Alder Mr Page  

New Classes for September 2023 and Transition Days  

Children will be spending the 12th and 13th July with their 

new class preparing for September.  
 

Transition Afternoons for parents is new this year and  we 

hope it is a chance to build home/school relationships and 

help to reduce any anxiety attached to change and         

transition.                                                            

On Thursday 13th July we will be holding a Parent Café 

from 2pm in the school hall where you will also have an            

opportunity from 2.30pm to visit your child’s classroom and  

meet your child’s class teacher for September 2023.  
 

Class lists will be available in the hall. If you have more than 

one child then you can move from one class to another.  

Teachers will be available after school if you wish to discuss 

anything further.   
 

We look forward to welcoming you into school! 

Phone 01603 871249    E-mail: office@cawstonprimary.dneat.org 
Full brochure and information on www.cawstonprimary.dneat.org 

Thursday 13th July—Community Café at 8.45am.  Come and 

talk about activities and help, available for families this Summer. 



Thank you to the ‘Friends’ for a wonderful CAWFEST on Friday and to all of you 
that supported the event, either with donations or coming to the evening.  It had a 
great atmosphere and I received lots of compliments from past students who were  
reminiscing of times long ago.  We will announce the funds raised as soon as we 

can. 
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Y6 Activities Week 
10th—14th July 

 

 

Transition days  
12th/13th July 

Meet your child’s new class 
teacher 2pm Café in hall 

and 2.30pm to class. 
 

Art Trail  
Monday 17th July  

3pm onwards 
 

End Of Term/Year 
Friday 21st July 

Phone 01603 871249    E-mail: office@cawstonprimary.dneat.org 

Full brochure and information on www.cawstonprimary.dneat.org 

 

End of Year 

The last few weeks of school are busy times as we prepare to say 

goodbye to our Year sixes, a few families and staff whose jour-

neys are taking them in another direction.  The year sixes have a 

packed couple of weeks ahead of them culminating in the leavers 

afternoon where we will celebrate their time at Cawston and 

wish them well on the next part of their journey.  

Smiles Breakfast and After School Club is going to be run more in-

house with Mrs Annabel Dack coordinating payments and book-

ings in the office with Mrs Fleur Dougherty coordinating Breakfast 

Club and Mrs Sarah Mawe coordinating After School Club.  Ms 

Andrea Hord and Mrs Gill Hemmant will continue to support ses-

sions each week.  We wish Moya Latham a great next part of her 

journey and want her to know that she will be greatly missed by 

both staff and children. 

We also say goodbye to Mrs Mandy Cameron-Heffer from the 

office, Mrs Sandra Smith (TA) and Miss Samantha Gray who all 

have exciting plans for their future. They will be greatly missed 

and  I’m sure you will join me in thanking them for their time and 

dedication to Cawston and we are hoping very much that they 

will keep in touch. 

Mrs McCann will be working four days per week from September 

and so we welcome Miss Baker in joining our team. 

Here’s hoping the children enjoy the days we have left in school.  

I wish you all a family centred summer and look forward to seeing 

the pupils back in school on Wednesday 6th September at the 

new time of 8.45 am. 



 
Tesco In-Store Vote Update! 

  
Voting has commenced in store until the end of September 2023.   

Aylsham Store NR11 6BW         
Cawston Primary Academy Garden of Eden Project 

 
To create an outdoor learning space to improve the wellbeing of the school staff, children 

and community and an opportunity for all to connect with the natural environment. 
  

The project with the highest number of votes across your region will receive £1,500, the 
second placed project £1,000 and the third placed project £500.  

 

Please support us by obtaining your token every time 
you shop and voting. 

Last meet before the new academic year is Monday 24th July.  Come and join us.   

Children welcome 


